
Minutes for Friends of Matthias Baldwin Park meeting of 5/5/16 at Tivoli Community Room 7 PM 
  
Jim Fennell conducted the meeting. 
Attendees: Bob Strunk, Joan Markoe, Frank Feingold, Andrew Zaruski, Joan Applegate, Jim Fennell, 
Grace Hanrahan, Stan Ordo 
  
The Baldwin Park Re-dedication Ceremony will take place on 5/18/16 from 5-7 PM.  Attendees were 
required to register via email with Forest City which is sponsoring the event.  
 
April meeting minutes were approved. 
 
To get a stop sign, crosswalk and handicap curb cut at 19th & Hamilton Streets, we must get signatures 
from nearby residents supporting the proposal.  Jim Fennell and Sandy Owens developed a petition for 
the signatures which was distributed to volunteers. Scott and Joan Possiel will complete the application 
for the curb cut, as it must be submitted by a disabled person.  The package will be submitted to Darrell 
Clarke’s office and then on to Traffic. 
  
There was no change in the treasurers’ report: $3,103.  A reminder will be sent to members to renew 
their dues for 2016. 
 
The annual Picnic in the Park is scheduled for Saturday 6/11/16.  Volunteers will be needed to move the 
tables and chairs from Tivoli to the park. LSNA will create a flyer to advertise it. 
 
The wall mortar re-staining project will take place on Saturday 5/14/16 as our “Love Your Park” project. 
A motion was approved for $100.00 to purchase supplies for the project. 
 
For “Love Your Park”, Grace Hanrahan reported that Parks & Recreation gave us two gift cards of $25 
each. The one for Dunkin’ Donuts will be used for the picnic and the other for Home Depot can be used 
toward the wall re-staining project.  
 
The next meeting is Thursday 6/2/16. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:25 PM.  
 
Submitted by Grace Hanrahan, Secretary of the Friends of Matthias Baldwin Park 


